From: bart@lawinwisconsin.com [mailto:bart@lawinwisconsin.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 2:16 PM

To: Michael May; Steven Braatz, Jr

Subject: Pho Saigon Restaurant

Messrs May & Braatz,

Pho Saigon Restaurant had some pipes fracture in the extreme cold. Therefore, they now
have to move their opening date back. | think it would be wise to set their opening date for
3/15/19, as | do not want to have to keep bothering you about extensions.

Please let me know you have received this, at your convenience.
Thank you,

Bart D. Achterberg
Managing Attorney
Achterberg Law, LLC
P: 608-333-3278

F: 608-467-5775



